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NEWS AND UPDATES 
The Bull Runner will resume normal operations on Monday, Oct. 3 at 7 AM 

 

PARKING & TRAFFIC ALERTS – OCTOBER 13 & 14 

10/10/2022 

The 2022 USF Homecoming events, scheduled for October 13 & 14, will significantly 
impact parking and traffic across campus. Please carefully review the information 
provided and plan to arrive early on campus to allow time to find a parking space. 
 
All vehicles left in lot 35 after 5:00pm October 11, will be subject to a citation 
and will be towed at the owner’s expense. 

In addition to the lot closures listed below, portions of other lots may be closed to 
provide prearranged reserved parking for event guests. Parking lots will be 
impacted as follows: 

 

 

 
 

https://www.usf.edu/news/2022/usf-hurricane-ian-faqs.aspx


http://www.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/about-us/news-and-updates.aspx 
 

Parking Lot Dates Impacted October 13 & 14 

Lot 6, 22D, 22E, and 22F 
(Yuengling Center) 

Lots will be closed at 5:30pm on Thur. Oct. 13 for the 
Homecoming Concert 

Lot 35 
Will be closed at 5:00pm on Tues. Oct. 11 through Sat. Oct. 
15 for the Homecoming Carnival 

3A, 3B, & 3C (Theatre/MSC) Closed on Friday, 10/14 for Parade float set up 

 
 
Bull Runner: 
 
• On Thursday, October 13th, after 6:00pm, Orange route will be on a detour. Expect 

delays on Purple route. 
• On Friday, October 14th, all Bull Runner routes will end service at 5:30 pm. 

 
Street Closures on Thursday, October 13 and Friday, October 14  

On Thursday, October 13, a portion of Bull Run Dr. will be closed between Elm and 
Alumni. No eastbound turn from Genshaft onto Alumni from 6:00pm until 11:00pm 
for the Homecoming Concert. 

On Friday, October 14, portions of Holly Drive, Palm Drive, Genshaft Drive, Alumni 
and Leroy Collins Boulevard will close starting at 5:30pm for the 6:30pm 
Homecoming Parade. Roadways will reopen after the parade has passed and roads 
are clear. Please plan alternate travel routes on campus to avoid these areas on 
Friday evening. 

We recommend parking in the Beard or Laurel parking garages, which both offer 
convenient Bull Runner shuttle service to buildings around the impacted areas. Lots 
18B and 18T, located off Sycamore Drive, may also serve as good parking lot 
options for those who typically park in the Yuengling Center lots. 
 
Click here for a copy of the campus map to find the identified parking lots. 
 
Visit homecoming.usf.edu for additional information pertaining to USF 
Homecoming activities. 

http://www.usf.edu/administrative-services/parking/documents/parkingmap.pdf
http://homecoming.usf.edu/
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